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The Research Director,

Legal, Constituticnal and Administrative
Review Committee,

Parliament House,

George Street,

BRISBANE QLD 4000

Dear Sir,

Re: Queensland Electoral Reform

Your letter of 11 November, in relation to the above matter,
received Council's consideration at its Meeting held on 23
November, 1999,

With respect to your Inguiry into Queensland Electoral Reform,
Council advises that 1t considers that there should be one (1)
Electoral Rell only and not a separate Electoral Roll for the
Commenwealth and the State.

Yours faithfully,

.E. Gorrie,

;LCHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER





